NO,.2=-22/Estt/98~DF/ 149y ,
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
DIRECTORATE OF FISHERIES

@0OECANECREe G0 CEEAREEEEA

Port Blair, dated the 1;\ Nov 2000

To,

The Director(TW),
A & N Administration,
Port Blair.

Sub:-Filling of the Vacancies reserved for S.T. in Andaman

and Nicobar Administration - Regarding.

Sir,

I am directed to refer to your letter N0.9.9/99-TW/1038,
dated 30,10.2000 on the above subject and to say that We have
already furnished the required information vide this office
letter NO,.2-22/Estt/98-DF /2640, dated 27.03.,2000. However

a copy of the same is enclosed for ready reference,

‘ : ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICER(FY)



